
 

 
The Best Way to Spread Christmas Cheer is by Bringing in Winter Gear 

 
This year, NJHS has decided to host a Winter Gear Drive. Winter gear is 

essential during the cold weather season. Some people are not as fortunate as 

us and don’t have the ability to purchase their own hats, gloves, scarves, etc. 

As Catholics, we are taught to help others whenever they may need it. As we 

are celebrating Advent and getting closer to Jesus’ birth, we must remember to 

put other people before ourselves. Donating to the Winter Gear Drive would 

surely bring a smile, and joy, to those people who aren't as fortunate as we are.  

 

Therefore, bringing in any of these new items, for infants, children, 

women, and men of all ages by December 17, 2021 would be greatly 

appreciated:  

 

● Hats 

● Scarves 

● Gloves 

● Socks 

● Blankets  

 

There will be boxes outside of Mrs. Cunningham’s room, near the front office, 

and centrally located in the primary hallway where you can place any items 

you have kindly offered to donate to the people who need them. 

 

 

 

 


